Spirit Days are Coming

Cook Inlet Native Association is sponsoring an event
called “Spirit Days” during the early part of June in
Anchorage. From what we hear of the planning and
other arrangements, it is going to be a celebration of our
spirituality as Alaska Natives, and we're hoping it will
be an annual event.

Although we have not been informed of this, we are
quite sure that the sponsors of “Spirit Days” are plan-
ning this event for Native and non-Natives and part of
the purpose would be to bring about a greater under-
standing and appreciation of our cultural ways. We
encourage all who can to participate.



